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Seasonal arts and crafts at The Old Downs Residential Care Home

Last week some of our residents took part in an arts and crafts session here at The Old Downs Residential Care Home,

making a Holly wreath picture, with straws dipped into paint to give a holly leaf effect.

Our ladies thoroughly enjoyed this fun activity and the outcome of their work, as well as all the laughs as they worked together on it.

We also enjoyed making our own glitter ball pictures using stickers, sequins and glitter paint, as well as 'Happy New Year' signs for

our New Year's Eve party.

Everyone had a great time being creative and colourful to see in 2023!
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Enjoying being creative together
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